EDENTON-CHOWAN BOARD OF EDUCATION

SPECIAL MEETING

Monday, December 16, 2013, 5:30 pm
Edenton-Chowan County Safety Building
Public Hearing

M I N U T E S

The Edenton-Chowan Board of Education met in a called session on Monday, December 16, 2013 at 5:30pm, Edenton-Chowan County Safely Building with the following members present:  Chairman John Guard, Gil Burroughs, Ricky Browder, Kay Wright, Glorious Elliott, Jean Bunch and Gene Jordan.  Others present were:  Superintendent Allan Smith and Board Clerk, Carrie Baker, Zee Lamb, County Commissioners, County Clerk and  15 members of the community.
The meeting was called to order by Chairman John Guard, and the Public Hearing was opened for the County Manager Zee Lamb to discuss the  proposed realignment of the election districts and the one person, one vote.  The map was passed out and discussed for both County Commissioners and Board of Education seats.  A proposed map for new district lines was discussed by the City Manger Zee Lamb.  The intent of the revised districts is to ensure that districts are compliant with the one person, one vote concept.
Zee Lamb took questions from the County Commissioners and the Board members.  The redistricting lines for both the county and the Board will mirror each other.

A motion was made by Gil Burroughs and was seconded by Kay Wright to open the meeting for public comment.  The motion passed unanimously.

There were no comments from the public.

A motion to come out of the public comment session was made by Kay Wright and a second by Jean Bunch.  The motion passed unanimously.
A motion to adopt the redistricting resolution, with minor changes to reference the North Carolina General Statutes to 115C-37 (i) was made by Ricky Browder and a second by Gene Jordan.  The motion passed unanimously.
A motion was made by Gil Burroughs to adjourn the meeting and a second by Kay 
Wright.  The motion passed unanimously. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.




           Respectfully submitted,





John Guard, Chairman





Allan T. Smith, Secretary

